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ORACLE ANNOUNCES CORPORATE UPDATES 
 

 
Vancouver, British Columbia – December 11, 2024. Oracle Energy Corp. (NEX: OEC.H) (“Oracle” or the 
“Company”) announces the resignation of Jeff Calvert as director of the Company. The Company wants to 
thank Mr. Calvert for his guidance over the last few years and wishes him all the best in his future endeavors. 
 
The Company further announces the appointment of Thomas Wilson as director. Mr. Wilson is a Chartered 
Public Accountant (CPA-CA) with over 45 years of senior financial experience in areas of financial planning 
and management including corporate governance and securities compliance for both public and private 
companies. Within the junior mining sector, he has been the CFO for numerous private and public companies. 
Mr. Wilson is a graduate of PwC Canada. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 

 
Loren Currie, Director 

 
About Oracle Energy Corp. 

 
Oracle Energy Corp. is classified an oil and gas development company on the NEX Board of the TSX Venture 
Exchange. 

 
For further information, please contact: 

 
Loren Currie 
Director 
Phone: 604-558-0976 

 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. Forward-
looking statements in this release are made pursuant to the ‘safe harbour’ provisions of the Private Securities 
Litigation Reform act of 1995. Investors are cautioned that such forward-looking statements involve risks and 
uncertainties. 
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